

June 25, 2019

Leicester Zoning Board of Appeals Leicester Town Hall 3 Washburn Square Leicester, MA 01524

Attention:

Vaughn Hathaway, Chairman

Subject:

Submission of revised plans dated 6-25-19, for Variance

Reference:

1762 Main Street, Leicester, MA, proposed parking lot

Dear Vaughn and Board Members:

oma of Hill

Please find enclosed a set of plans revised 6-25-19. The revision made was to move the retaining wall more than 50 feet away from the property at 1740 Main Street and to add a screening fence along the top of the retaining wall. This will provide a fifty-foot landscaped buffer along the property of 1740 Main Street and provide a screening fence.

Please contact us if you have any questions or desire any additional information.

Sincerely,

Norman G. Hill, P.E.

1115 Main Street

Hanson, MA 02341

Tel: 781-294-4144

Fax: 781-293-4111